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Dear Parents/Guardians,  

My name is Megan Ordemann, and I am very excited to introduce myself as the new part-time 
school social worker for the Washington Township School District. A little about myself: I grew 
up in Mansfield, NJ and attended Warren Hills Regional School District. Currently, I live in 
Blairstown, NJ with my husband, Jeffrey, and dog, Iggy. I attended Monmouth University and 
graduated with my master's degree in social work in 2020, then becoming a Licensed Social 
Worker. I have 10+ years' experience working with children of all ages and abilities, in schools, 
childcare centers, play therapy facilities, hospitals, and in-home settings. Currently, I am also a 
per diem social worker at Newton Medical Center.   

I will be at Port Colden School on Wednesdays and Brass Castle School on Fridays. I am looking 
forward to working alongside the Child Study Team and teachers to facilitate classroom lessons 
and small social skills groups. Groups will be designed to help students improve their classroom 
behavior, support academic progress, assist in self-confidence, and achieve problem-solving, 
decision making, and social skills. If you have any questions about my role or the groups that I 
will be facilitating, please feel free to contact me vie email (mordemann@washtwpsd.org) and 
your building principal. 

I am very much looking forward to meeting and collaborating with the Washington Township 
School District community to help our students meet their academic and personal goals.  

Sincerely,  

  

Megan Ordemann, LSW  
School Social Worker  
Washington Township School District  
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